






Life Group - Bible Classes






Summer is here, and families have started
taking summer trips. The kids are excited
about going to see family and sightseeing
in a place they've dreamed of going to for a
long time. It will be an awesome summer
with family and friends. 

Here in South Texas the weather is getting
hotter, and the winds are blowing. we have
just celebrated Pentecost Sunday, and
what a great service it was as we
worshipped the Lord on that Sunday
morning. We are believing God will send
that wind, power, and anointing of his spirit
in the lives of his people as we continue to
look ahead to his return. I say this often,
but what an exciting time it is to be living
for the Lord is truly coming very, very soon. 

As a song writer said, "What a day of
rejoicing that will be". 

Let's be careful that we do not get so busy
that we forget to be faithful to the Lord in
Time, Talent, and Tithing this summer.
Enjoy the sweet blessings of the Lord.

Pastor Glen Mead

J U N ETHE PASTOR'S DESK I m p o r t a n t  D a t e s
June 3  | 6:00-7:00PM 

Prayer Meeting

June 9 | 7:00 PM

Young Adult Singles Ministry Bible Study

June 10 | 8:00AM-12PM

LIFT Girls Day of Fun

June 10 | 6:00-7:00 PM

Prayer Meeting

June 11 | Sunday Morning

BLAST Event

June 12 | 7:00 PM

Sisters of Strength/Men's Ministry Potluck

June 17 | 6:00-7:00PM 

Prayer Meeting

June 18 | 9:30 AM Service

Father's Day Service & Coffee Talk Social

June 23 | 7PM-8:30PM

Young Adult Singles - Fundraiser

June 24 | 6:00-7:00 PM 

Prayer Meeting

Our Young Adult Singles Team has been hard at
work planning their 2023 Painting in Paris-Dise

Fundraising Event, and they'd love for you,
your friends, and family to join them for

elegant evening of painting for all to enjoy.
There is an admission cost of only $15.00 per

adult and $10.00 for children ages 10 and
under. The proceeds from this event helps to
support their ministry and cover the cost of
future events and activities. This awesome

night of fun will take place Friday, June 23rd
7:00PM-8:30PM. Refreshments will be served.

You can purchase your tickets from one of
their members today. Limited seating available,

so purchasing early is strongly encouraged.

Need An Easier Way To Give?
Great News! 

We now offer multiple
ways to give. You can

continue giving in
person, and now give
online by visiting our

website, or by
scanning this barcode

with the camera on
your phone.  

We're now accepting donations for this year's 2023 Backpack
Giveaway! Our goal is to give 200 backpacks away. There is a

list of items in the foyer with supplies still needed to make
this event a success. See Sis. Debbie with any questions or to

find out how you can help. Thanks!


